
Bill Summary 

1
st
 Session of the 58

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 105 

 Version: INT 

 Request No.: 539 

 Author: Sen. Taylor 

 Date: 12/08/2020 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 105 excludes boards of directors of a Federally Qualified Health Center from categorization 

of a public body as it relates to the Oklahoma Open Meeting Act. Additionally, the measure 

removes violations and penalties related to the Oklahoma Open Meeting Act.  
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